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Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time


Saturday, October 22


Vigil Mass     
 
 5:00 p.m.
         +Hattie & George Conover


Sunday, October 23
 8:30 a.m.

     +Mary & Joseph Willus
10:00 a.m.

       People of the Parish
  5:00 p.m.

   +Robert Shoblock  


       Monday, October 24
7:30 a.m. 
     +Ferrullo Family






Tuesday, October 25
7:30 a.m. 
         +Barney Shannon

  
Wednesday, October 26
 5:00 p.m.
        +Catherine Moynihin


Thursday October 27
7:30 a.m.
          +Mary Ridarick



Friday, October 28



Saints Simon & Jude

7:30 a.m.

     ++Marietta Costanzo & Peppino Macchione


     Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time



Saturday, October 29



Vigil Mass

5:00 p.m.

     +Corinne Cebula



Sunday, October 30
8:30 a.m.           +Thomas J Noto
10:00 a.m.

     ++Matthew & Alice Wright  
5:00 p.m.


People of the Parish
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MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS
+Candle for Mary+
Special Intention
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention for living members for $25.00 a week.  
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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1We would like to update our prayer list.  All current names will remain on the list thru the end of the month, We will update the list every three months.  If you would like to remain on the list, contact the parish office.
Joyce Hanula, Helen Kovacs, Kristin Rein, Rosario Guinto, Rita Payor,
Susan Wiecek Shecter, Margaret Drack, Cheryl Hayes, Maria Rossi,
Antoinette Rossi, Florence Unverzagt, Helen Plank, Patricia Doyle,
Karen Kleinschmidt, Josephine Dehlinger, Caryn Guskind, Herb Fialia,
Marilyn Rinfret, Patricia Ronan, Genevieve Mroczko, Peggy Reynolds,
Melanie Michelle, Kathleen McGreevy, Renee Giliberti,
Rebecca Rannazzisi, Mary Ann Laskoski, Debbie Canuso-Danley,
Fr. Kevin Casey, Phyllis Mason, Catherine Nugent,
Carol Ostrowski, Fran Wlazlowski, David Gahrmann.
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
Our Treasure Sharing for October 16 - $ 6,418.00
Mail Collection $ 1,087.00
Total Plate Collection $ 7,505.00
Additional Air Conditioning & Heating Donations $471.00
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 
in your will and estate planning.   
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We welcome all who worship or want to stop in at any time to pray in our church. Our church is open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 6:00 a.m.–6:00 p.m. 
(First Friday 8:30 p.m.)Wednesday 6:00 a.m.-8:30 p.m.

Saturday (last Mass 7:30p.m.) and Sunday (5:00 p.m.) the church will close following the Masses.

The Parish Office hours are Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Fridays 9:00 a.m. 2:00 p.m.
Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time – October 23, 2016 “…for whoever exalts himself will be humbled, and the one who humbles himself will be exalted.” Luke 18:14
Pride and ego is the root cause of most of our sins.  Thinking your time is so valuable, your talent is better than anyone else and your money gives you status is another way of making those things” “gods” before God.  Remember all those gifts were God-given.  Instead we should be humbled by God’s abundant generosity and our hearts should be filled with gratitude.


All Souls Day

Wednesday – November 2, 2016 – 5:00 p.m. Mass
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Mass of Remembrance - During the month of November we remember, in a special way, those who have preceded us into eternal life. On Wednesday, November 2, at 5:00p.m., a Mass will be celebrated at Corpus Christi specifically for those who have died this past year and for all who were buried this year from Corpus Christi Church.  All are welcome to be with us as we offer our prayers on behalf of your loved one at this special liturgy, where the names of all who have died during the past year will be pronounced and intentionally remembered.  If you have lost a loved one and they were not buried from Corpus Christi, but would like to add their names, please call the parish office prior to Friday October 28th. 


World Mission Sunday – October 23, 2016
Today is World Mission Sunday with a theme of “Witnesses of God’s Mercy.”   In announcing his decision to declare a Jubilee Year of Mercy, Pope Francis said, I have often thought about how the Church might make clear its Mission of being a witness of mercy.”  Helping to support the 1,111 young Churches in Mission areas with your prayers and generous gifts is indeed a merciful “Witness of God’s Mercy.”  The collection today will help Missionaries offer the poor of these areas practical help as they share the Mercy of God.  Extend your merciful witness to the whole world through your prayers and offering today.


SAVE THE DATE!        Sunday, November 20, 2016
International Thanksgiving Dinner -  Corpus Christi Church Hall

6:00 p.m.-10:00 p.m.  More information to follow.
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God Bless You!  We appreciate your support for our Religious and Charitable Works .  Quick Code for IMMEDIATE DONATIONS.  Help us Preserve Our Blessings and Our Church
◄SCAN THIS CODE & DONATE NOW!
Use your phone or tablet to scan the Corpus Christi Code.  On-line Giving Code for your weekly or monthly support.

Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: Or use the Corpus Christi Quick Code for Immediate Donations.  See Quick Code info on next page of bulletin.

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started.
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The 2017 Mass Book is now open for Mass Intentions. Intentions are also being taken for Candle for Mary, Sanctuary Candle, Altar Candles, the Gifts of Bread & Wine and also Altar Flowers any given week that you choose. Stop in at the parish office during regular hours.
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Introducing the, New Saint Augustine Hymnal

Any parishioner who would like to consider donating a hymnal as a memorial gift, for the cost of $25 per book, please call the parish office.  A name plate will be placed in the front cover of the hymnal, dedicating the book to the prayerful memory of your loved one.  Forms are available on the table in the church located by the Baptismal Font.   Forms may be filled out and dropped off at the parish office.


35th Anniversary Diocesan Pilgrimage 
To The National Shrine- Saturday, November 19th - The cost of the trip for those who have signed up  is $25.00. Payment is due prior to October 28th.  
If you have not signed up but are thinking of attending, please call the office.   there are a few seats available.   

The bus will leave Corpus Christi parking lot around 7:00 a.m. and will return approximately 9:00 p.m.   We are recommending to pack a lite snack or lunch for the bus.  We are planning on arriving around 10:30-11:00 a.m. 12:00 Noon – Angelus, Welcome, Opening Prayer; 12:30p.m.-1:45 Confessions in Basilica Chapels and free time to visit the Basilica; 1:45 p.m. Music Prelude; 2:15 p.m. Liturgical Procession, Pilgrimage Liturgy – Principal Celebrant:  Most Reverend James F. Checchio; 4:30 p.m. Bus departs; plan on stopping for dinner and arriving at Corpus Christi parking lot approximately 8:30-9:00 p.m.  Plan on parking your cars at the lower end of the parking lot closest to David Street.


Corpus Christi Youth Group will be collecting non-perishable food items to benefit Corpus Christi food pantry.  Items such as pasta, rice, canned goods, tuna, soup, peanut butter, jelly, canned or instant[image: image10.jpg]



potatoes.  Items may be dropped off in the usher’s

              closet at the back of the church.  
The New Jersey Adoption law has changed – Beginning January, 2017, adoptees and certain relatives will be able to obtain a copy of their original birth certificate without a court order.
The birth certificates will include the names of the birth parents who placed children for adoption, even though for 40 years both the State and the Church promised anonymity to the birth parents at the time of the adoption. For more information contact the parish office.


Attention Lectors:  The 2017 Lector Work Book is now available at the parish office during regular hours.  These books begin with the first Sunday in Advent, November 27th. 


Respect to Life Raffles will be sold at the parish office during regular office hours.  Tickets are $10.00. 


Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities – Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has a 24-hour prayer line for those who desire prayer for special needs.  If you, a family member or friend would like to be remembered in prayer for a temporary or permanent illness, please call us and leave a detailed message at 732-765-6431.
Workshop on Social Security Disability Insurance and Supplemental Security Income – The Office for Persons with Disabilities is sponsoring a workshop on Social Security Disability Insurance and supplemental Security Income with special focus on those with mental illness but open to all on Tuesday, November 15, 2016 – 2pm to 3:30pm – at the Saint John Neumann Pastoral Center, 146 Metlars Lane, Piscataway, NJ.


Department of Formation and Leadership – Year of Mercy Adult Faith Formation Event – Saint John Neumann Center, 146 Metlars Lane,

Mercy Forward “I desire mercy, not sacrifice” (Matthew 9:13)
A Panel Discussion – Tuesday, November 15, 2016 – 10 a.m.

Panelists and topics – Msgr. Joseph Celano

Missionary of Mercy and the Monthly Mercy Parish Challenge

Msgr. Randall Vashon, Prison Outreach, Hunterdon County Correctional Facility for Women

Maria Hunter Program Director, Office of Parish Social Ministry

Marge McGinley, Eastern Region Dir. St. Vincent de Paul Society

Msgr. Joseph Kerrigan, Diocesan Coordinator, Catholic Campaign for Human Development Director, CCHD Bishop Durick Fund.

For more information or to register for this event, visit http://diometuchen.org/mercy


Catholic Charities is seeking volunteer mentors both male and female mentors needed to participate in one-to-one activities and be a role model to young people.   Do you:  Have a minimum of three hours per week to offer a child?  Like having fun?  Reside in or near Middlesex County or Franklin Township?  Want to make a difference in a child’s life?  Contact Jeanette Cullen at 732-738-1323 for more information.
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Tuesday, November 1, 2016
Mass Schedule
Monday, October 31, 2016 Vigil – 7:00 p.m.

Tuesday, November 1, 2016 9:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.



  Take a minute each day to thank the people

In your life who matter to you.[image: image1.jpg]



